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Dear Mr  
 
Re: Official Information Act (OIA) Request – Information Requests from the Taxpayers’ Union 
 
I am writing in response to your email request dated 9 September 2020 in which you requested the 
following information: 
 

The number of OIA requests your organization has received from the New Zealand Taxpayers' Union 

over the last three years; 

What percentage of the total number of OIA requests received by your organization over the same 

three year period is represented by requests from the NZ Taxpayers' Union. 

We have received three requests from the New Zealand Taxpayers’ Union in the last three years.  We 
received a total of 54 requests during this period. 

If you are not satisfied with this response you have the right to seek an investigation and review by 
the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.  

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request with us please contact either Frances Lawrence or 
Zoë Genet, at OIA@tepapa.govt.nz.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
   
Frances Lawrence Zoë Genet 
Senior Advisor Planning and Performance Principal Legal Counsel 

 




